
 

 

 

April 23, 2007 

 
MEMORANDUM 

TO:  Prince George's County Planning Board 

VIA:  Steve Adams, Urban Design Supervisor   

FROM: Ruth Grover, Senior Planner 

SUBJECT: Detailed Site Plan DSP-06052 
 Jericho Senior Living 

 
 

In a letter, dated April 20, 2007, the applicant requested a one-week continuance of the 
above-mentioned matter from its currently scheduled May 3, 2007 date, to May 10, 2007. The 
stated reason for the request is to revise the plans to include the recreational walking path and 
sitting areas on the detailed site plan and to give staff time to review the revisions.   
  

The public hearing notice sign for this application was posted on April 2, 2007.  
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 

The Urban Design staff recommends that the request for the continuance of the above 
item be APPROVED and the case be continued until May 10, 2007.  
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